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Dear Phillipa Vale and Alana Jelfs
            I wish to protest a planning decision associated with a large subdivision off Leo
 Drive in Narrawalli  NSW.
 The clearing of a stand of mature Eucalyptus trees to create six more building blocks
 seems a little severe in a subdivision that consists of relatively large houses on relatively
 small blocks . A large chunk of native forest was clear felled to accommodate the new
 subdivision , without a single tree left as a feature of the suburb being created. This
 magnificent stand of trees is all that is left of a once superb habitat . The natural beauty of
 this area is what makes  people to want to live here. Surely we must compromise the need
 for current and future development with that of conserving the natural beauty of this
 unique part of NSW.
 I appeal to The Independent Planning Commission to please keep this stand of trees from
 being destroyed. 
                Most Sincerely, 
                Catherine Stevens. 

 




